May 9, 2018
111 Waterfront Road

Morgantown WV 26505

(304) 111-1111

jqp@wvu.edu

Mr. Randy Boyle, District Biologist
West Virginia Division of Natural Resources
413 Clearcut Road

Fairmont, WV 20001

Dear Mr. Boyle:
Please accept my application for the vacant fisheries intern position with the West Virginia Division of Natural Resources.  I am completing my junior year in the Wildlife and Fisheries program at West Virginia University with a minor in Forest Resources.  Dr. Kyle Hartman suggested that I contact you about the position.  My resume and a list of references are attached.
I have worked the past two summers for Virginia Department of Game and Inland Fisheries performing several jobs that require interaction with the public.  This past year, I completed basic courses in limnology, fish management, fish techniques, fish ecology and ichthyology.  I have also worked part-time as a field technician for Dr. Hartman.  I now wish to gain experience from an internship that will help me achieve my goal of a career as a fisheries biologist.  
I can be reached on my cell phone (304) 111-1111 at any time or at my e-mail address: jqp@wvu.edu.  I will be available to work from May 7 through August 10.  If you wish I could also work over the holidays: Thanksgiving week, December 18-January 5, and March 26-30.  I will contact you in a week or two to follow up on this letter.  Thank you very much for considering my application.
Sincerely,

John Q. Public
